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10th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Student Leadership at Tenbury High 

At Tenbury High Ormiston Academy, we believe in empowering students to become confident, responsible 
leaders who make a real difference to our school community. We are proud to launch the application 
process for our 2025–2026 Prefect Team and Junior Leadership Team (JLT) — key opportunities for 
students to grow in confidence, responsibility, and leadership. 

What Are the Roles? 

Prefect 
Prefects are ambassadors of our school values — Ready, Respectful and Resilient. They support the daily 
running of school life, assist with key events, act as role models for younger students, and take pride in 
representing Tenbury High both in and out of lessons. 

Junior Leadership Team (JLT) 
Our most senior student leaders, JLT members take on additional responsibilities and lead projects that 
directly improve school life. They apply for specific strands such as: 

• Enrichment & Wellbeing 
• Community & Charity 
• Academic Support & Leadership 
• Environment & Culture 
• House Leadership 

JLT members will present a project idea to staff, attend an interview, and work closely with school leaders 
throughout the year. 

What Are the Benefits? 

These roles are more than titles — they’re a chance for students to: 

• Gain valuable experience in communication, teamwork and leadership 
• Build their confidence and resilience 
• Receive recognition through leadership ties, awards and school events 
• Access a dedicated common room space during lunch 
• Stand out in applications for sixth form, apprenticeships, or employment 



 
  

 

How Do Students Apply? 

All Year 10 students are invited to apply by completing a leadership application form. Students can apply to 
be a Prefect, a JLT member, or both. The application includes a short-written statement and the option to 
outline a project idea if applying for JLT. 

Shortlisted JLT candidates will be invited for an interview and will present their ideas to staff. 

Forms and guidance will be shared with students during tutor time and are also available from Mrs Dean or 
Mrs Prouse. 

Key Dates 

• Application Deadline: Wednesday 25th June 2025 3.30pm 
• JLT Interviews & Presentations: TBC 
• Roles Confirmed: Week commencing 14th July 2025 

We encourage you to speak with your child about this opportunity and support them in putting forward a 
thoughtful and confident application. These roles are an excellent way for students to grow personally and 
leave a lasting impact on the Tenbury High community. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr A Wilks 
Assistant Principal 
 


